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 REVIEW OF RESIDENTS' PARKING ZONE D, SALISBURY  
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To: 
 
(i) Consider comments on the proposed amendment of the layout of waiting restrictions in 

Residents’ Parking Zone D (RPZD), Salisbury. 
 
(ii) Recommend the making of the Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) as advertised. 
 
Consultation 
 
 
Consultation has been undertaken with: 
 

• Councillor Richard Clewer, the elected Wiltshire Council Member for the Sarum St. 
Paul’s ward. 

 

• Councillor Matthew Dean, one of the elected Salisbury City Council Members for the 
Sarum St. Paul’s ward. 

 

• Councillor John Lindley, one of the elected Salisbury City Council Members for the 
Sarum St. Paul’s ward. 

 

• Councillor Andrew Roberts, one of the elected Salisbury City Council Members for the 
Sarum St. Paul’s ward. 

 

• Members of the public through the statutory TRO consultation process. 
 

• Emergency services through the statutory TRO consultation process. 
 
Options Considered 
 
To: 
 
(i) Implement the proposals as advertised. 
 
(ii) Implement the proposals with minor amendments. 



 

 

 
(iii) Abandon the proposals. 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
It is felt that the Council’s proposals offer a balanced approach between meeting the wishes of 
local residents in providing additional parking spaces within RPZD whilst ensuring that the 
Council continues to meet its statutory duty. 
 

 

DECISION MADE 
 

I approve that: 
 
(i) The Traffic Regulation Order be implemented as advertised. 
 
(ii) The correspondents be informed accordingly. 
 
This decision was published on 10 February 2015 and will come into 
force on 18 February 2015.         
     

 

 
 
The following supporting documents are attached:   
 
Report 
App 1 - Plan showing the Council’s advertised proposals for RPZD area 
App 2 - Summary of items of correspondence commenting on the proposed TRO 
App 3 - Summary of comments on the proposed TRO and officer response  
 
 
 
 
Date:   9 February 2015 ………………………………………… 
 
 Cllr John Thomson 

Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 
Highways, Streetscene and Broadband 

 


